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March 7, 2019 

 

To: TTC Board Members 

 

From: Councillor James Pasternak 

 

Re: Providing Bus Service to Residents in the Stanley Greene Neighbourhood 

 

 

Background: 

 

There have been concerns raised by residents in the Stanley Greene neighbourhood regarding the lack of 

convenient access to TTC bus routes.  

 

The Stanley Greene neighbourhood is located just east of Keele Street and south of Downsview Park. 

Created as part of the Downsview Area Secondary Plan, residents began moving into the over 500 units in 

2017. 

 

Currently, the closest bus stop for residents in the neighbourhood is at Keele Street and Downsview Park 

Boulevard. For some residents in the neighbourhood, this can mean a 15 minute walk to the bus stop. 

Given that the TTC strives to provide access to transit service within 400 metres or a 5 minute walk for 

residents, it is necessary to review how to improve access to transit for the residents in this 

neighbourhood. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the TTC Board direct staff to investigate and report back to the TTC Board by July 2019 on the 

feasibility of either modifying existing bus routes to include stops in the Stanley Greene neighbourhood 

or adding a new bus route to service the neighbourhood, including possible stops along Downsview Park 

Boulevard.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this concern. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Councillor James Pasternak 

Ward 6, York Centre 
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